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Autumn and Spring highlights... 

We have already had such an exciting 
year so far as the School Council! We 
have implemented our new playground 
rules, we shared these in assembly with 

everyone.  

We were also able to create 14 hampers 
for our friends at Sycamore Care Home 

at Christmas, this was a great          
experience!  

We loved organising the Easter Egg   
Letter Hunt, it was so exciting planning 

where to hide the clues.  

Future events... 

We are always thinking and planning 
some new exciting events for school.  

Did you know that this year it is the 
140th birthday of our school? Keep your 

eyes peeled for some celebrations… 

Last year we worked alongside our friends 
at Sycamore Care Home to organise a 
sponsored walk in aid of Alzheimer’s     

Society. We are hoping to rearrange this 
again, more information will follow!   

Today marks the beginning of our Termly School    
Council newsletter, the children work together during 

school council meetings to decide what they would like 
to share with you all. They have loved being a part of 

this!  


